
 

  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

 

20th March 2020 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

As you know today we are shutting our doors to the vast majority of children until 
further notice.  Your children have been fantastic in school during this difficult 

period and have been a credit to you all.   
 

From Monday, daily learning activities will be posted on our school website (and 
Tapestry for children in EYFS) and we do hope you will enable your child to keep 

up with some fun daily learning.     
 

We will stay in touch with you all over the next few weeks with regular updates. 

Please keep yourselves safe and we look forward to seeing your children back with 
us soon.  

 
Thank you for all of your kind words and your prayers during this very unsettling 

period. 
 

God bless,  
 

Adrian King & The Lavant Team 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    Fax: 01243 530677 

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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